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“Jamie’s Jungle” 

Swanland Playing Fields – 31.03.18 

 

As part of the recent park upgrading works, Swanland Playing Fields Association contacted Jamie’s 

family and asked if they could dedicate a new piece of apparatus in memory of Jamie. He had often 

played at the park with his brother and friends and the family were touched by the offer. 

On a rather damp Easter Saturday, Graham and Jenny joined the SPFA, as well as representatives 

from Swanland Parish Council and East Riding of Yorkshire Council to unveil the new equipment. 

They were also joined by a small group of Jamie’s friends, who had been involved, as well as friends 

and other users of the park. 

John Hancock (SPFA) said a few words about the park development, followed by words of thanks 

from Graham. Jamie’s friends spoke about their wish to name the equipment “Jamie’s Jungle” and 

their memories of friend, who will never be forgotten. It was an emotional event. 

The family would like to thank everyone involved for their kindness and generosity. 

SPFA website can be found here: www.swanland.info/VillORG/playingfield.htm 
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